
Thank you to everyone who read our newsletter last 
week and has acted upon our advice about Facebook.  

Speaking to us face-to-face sorts out problems quickly, 
and so thank you to those parents that have come in to 

air their worries! A big leap forward in our school 
community. 

The big important news this week, is the 

school photographer will be in school 
Thursday October 10th.  Families 

photographs will start early at 8:50 and forms 
will be sent out soon.  Keep an eye out for 

them! 

Another busy week in classrooms!  There 

has been some wonderful creative work on 
emotions and Wales throughout the school!  

Remember to keep a look out on the school 
Twitter account for updates. (especially for 

those parents of Y6 children who are going to 
Llangrannog next week!)  @schooleastern 

What's happening and what's coming up? 
Morning Drop Off and Zig-Zags 
We are pleading with everyone 
who drives their children to 
and from school not to park on 
the zig-zag lines. 
This is to make sure that all of 

your children are safe.  As the 
weather gets worse it is easy to 

forget to park up and walk the 
short distance to school, but... 

let's face it, we would all rather 
our children be a little bit damp 

than seriously injured or even 
killed on the road outside our 

school.
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School Contact Details 
website - easternprimary.co.uk

email - easternprimary@npt.school

twitter - @schooleastern

telephone - 01639 882819

Mon 07/10/2019 to Wed 
09/10/2019 Year 6 pupils residential visit to Llangranog

Wed 09/10/2019 SCHOOL NURSING SERVICE - Nasal Flu Spray

Thurs 10/10/19 School Photographer

Fri 11/10/2019 
10:50-12:00 YOUNG CARERS TALK - Y5/6

Fri 11/10/2019 
13:00-15:20 RAIN SAFETY TALK - Y5/6

Tue 15/10/2019 
12:30-15:30 YEAR 6 TRANSITION - Cwm Brombil

Fri 25/10/2019 YEAR 2/3 Mrs Jones's class SCHOOL TRIP to Cardiff

Mon 28/10/2019 to Sun 
03/11/2019 HALF TERM

Wed 27/11/2019 to Wed 
04/12/2019 School Book Fayre

Fri 20/12/2019 Last day of term

Nursery handover procedures... 
It has been an absolutely fantastic start to the 

school year for our Nursery pupils.  Mrs 
Thomas has been ever so proud of every one 

of you!  Parents will soon have a copy of our 
'handover procedures' for the start of the day 

at Nursery, this is to ensure your child is 
absolutely safe and secure at the beginning 

of the school day.
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The first 

child to send in the correct 

answer, signed by a 

parent or carer, 

will win a bar of 

chocolate!


